Lyft Code to Vote:
Lyft is offering Federation members a special code to offset costs incurred when traveling to the polls to vote. The code is NFBVOTE2022 and is valued at $30. Please share with local members. Learn more at https://ride.lyft.com/invite/NFBVOTE2022

Critical Actions:
Blind Voter Survey:
Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act requires that voters with disabilities must be afforded an opportunity to vote privately and independently that is equivalent to the opportunity afforded to voters without disabilities. This requirement applies to both in-person voting and voting by mail for the upcoming general election on November 8, 2022.
After exercising the fundamental right to vote, all blind and low-vision voters are encouraged to complete our 2022 Blind and Low-Vision Voter Experience Survey! The 2022 survey consists of two separate surveys: one survey for those who voted in person at an early voting center or their local polling place, and a second survey for blind and low-vision voters who voted by mail. Both surveys can be accessed, in English and Spanish, from our Voting Resources webpage.
If someone is not able to access the survey online, they can call 410-659-9314 and get assistance from either Lou Ann Blake (extension 2221) or Jeff Kaloc (extension 2206). 
 
November Legislative Surge:
Congress has been out of Washington for the past few weeks leading up to tomorrow’s elections, but both chambers will be back in session starting next week (the week of Monday, November 14), before they break again for the Thanksgiving holiday. They then return to Washington for the three weeks immediately after Thanksgiving. This is a perfect time to contact your members of Congress to urge them to cosponsor our legislation: Access Technology Affordability Act (H.R. 431/S. 212), Medical Device Nonvisual Accessibility Act (H.R. 4853), Transformation to Competitive Integrated Employment Act (H.R. 2373/S. 3238), and Websites and Software Applications Accessibility Act (H.R. 9021/S. 4998). If we gain support for our legislation in these final few weeks of the 117th Congress, it might be just enough to push it over the top for a late vote before they adjourn for the year. This is our last chance in this Congress, and we have to make it count! Your calls and emails absolutely make a difference!
